
MOVING INTO 2023

213 NICOLET BLVD
NEENAH, WI  54956

WEEKLY SCHEDULE

CENTER CLOSED
DATES

DATES TO REMEMBER

DECEMBER 23RD
DECEMBER 26TH
DECEMBER 30TH
JANUARY 2ND

Tutoring at Horace Mann & Shattuck
Homework Lab for High School
Students at Youth Go
High School Hours (7th - 12th Grades)

for 5th-12th Grades

Monday - Wednesday

Thursday

3-5:30pm
6-9:30pm

:
:



Middle School Hours (5th-8th Gr)
High School Hours (7th-12th Gr)

3:15-5pm
3:15-5:30pm

6-9:30pm

:
:


:

Friday
3-7:30pm :

DEC 21ST 
DEC 22ND
DEC 27TH-29TH          

No Transportation will be provided.

WINTER 2022
A fantastic year was had by all!                    
 We hope to see you in 2023!



HOLIDAY PARTIES
Youth in 5th-8th grades can sign up for the party being held on Wednesday, December 21st from 4pm-8pm. 
 Youth Go will be providing transportation to the center from Maplewood, Horace Mann and Shattuck, and will
be open like usual at 3pm. Youth Go will not have high school time that day, there will be no rides home, and
the center will close at 8pm.

Youth in 9th-12th grades can sign up for the party being held on Thursday, December 22nd, from 6pm-9pm. 
 Youth Go will provide rides home that night.

Dinner will be provided both nights.

Snow
Tuing

WINTER BREAK

Permission slips can be found on our website, click here.  

DECEMBER

27
Iceskating

DECEMBER

28
White Elephant

Party

DECEMBER

29
Snowtubing

Youth Go will be open during winter break on the following dates from Noon-7:30pm for 5th-12th Grades:

Youth Go received a very generous donation of iPad minis from our
friends at US Venture.  

With parent permission, youth are able to earn one. The required
permission slip can be found on our website click here.

Youth must participate in 10 eligible activities to earn their iPad. And
youth must have been coming to Youth Go for at least two weeks

before they can start earning points

AN IPAD MINI
AN IPAD MINIEARN

https://youthgo.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Winter-Break-2022-Permission-Slip.pdf
https://youthgo.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/ipad-incentive-program-5.pdf


A huge thank you to all who helped make our drive through Thanksgiving Family Night a success.  

Youth Go provided a total of 141 meals to 34 families in our drive through event.  Each family also received a
craft project, a hygiene kit and an activity bag. Our wonderful community volunteers helped cook and

package the meals.

Thankful!

Another amazing experience was had while working to raise money for our programs during Octoberfest this
year.  We were very fortunate to participate with 4 Schmidts and Giggles who provided an overwhelming 400
lbs of meat, 25 pans of mac n cheese, 8 pans of coleslaw and more! We hope to make this a yearly event!



213 NICOLET BLVD
NEENAH, WI  54956

Don't forget the extra weekly opportunities provided:
Mondays- Kurt Stein visits during both Middle School and High
School time to offer some music/art/technology
programming!
Tuesdays - Danielle offers incredible Creative Arts Programs
for both groups to explore a variety of art styles and mediums.
Wednesdays - Angie offers youth a chance to volunteer.
Youth can sign up to take part in Community Service Club and
help out at a variety of community organizations! Danielle
hosts Dungeons and Dragons in the evenings during High
School time.  
Thursdays - No Middle School Programming is offered.
Instead, Youth Go staff offer Homework Club in the library at
Horace Mann and Shattuck from 3:15-5pm. Staff also are
available to pick up at Menasha High School and Neenah High
School and bring students back to Youth Go. Interested
youth/parents should contact Timothy at
timothy@youthgo.org to sign up for a ride.

FRIDAY NIGHT FRENZY
Our new program continued to create an activity packed night from
start to finish. There is so much fun that happens throughout the night
including themed dinners and a door prize just for joining in on the
action! If youth are uninterested in any activities or themes, the center is
fully open, but why miss out on all the excitement? Wanting to join for our
next Friday Night Frenzy (FNF)? Join us the second Friday of each month.
Hope to see you on December 9th, and keep a lookout on Youth Go's
Facebook page for our next theme and plans for the night!

September
Pirate Party with pigs in a blanket & mac n cheese
with ice cream,  I Spy, Pirate name games, pirate
craft, and hidden treasure scavenger hunt

October
Clue Mystery night with Clue themed snacks,
cake, mad libs, crack the code, and live action
Clue

November
STEM night with soup bar, marble runway, DIY lava
lamp, airplane launching & popsicle stick bridge

NEXT 
FRENZY...

DECEMBER 9TH
Stay tuned to 

Youth Go's 
Facebook page
 for next month's 

theme!

mailto:timothy@youthgo.org


Our  Haunted
Hallows
attraction was a
success once
again.  For four
nights, our
spooktacular
youth actors
enjoyed scaring
up a round of
excitement for
those who came
to enjoy some
screams and
concessions! 
 Four nights of
fun in a safe
environment is
provided to the
community
while allowing
our youth to
come together
to express their
creativity. 

Without the
tremendous
efforts of our
staff, volunteers,
and sponsors,
this event would
not be possible.
This event raised
$13,800 this year
to help support
our mission.
Thank you to our
incredible
sponsors...
Community First
Credit Union,
Miller Welders,
Fox Valley CPAs
LLC, Morton
Safety, Krueger's
True Value, 103.9
WBVO and
Neenah Parks &
Recreation.

SAFE GROUP & CAFE
SAFE Group is held on Tuesdays from 6-7pm. 
SAFE Cafe is held on the Second Saturday of each
month 9-11am.

Further Info:  www.youthgo.org

We offer a safe, inclusive and affirming
environment with a whole lot of fun.

http://www.youthgo.org/
http://www.youthgo.org/
http://www.youthgo.org/

